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Glen Quebe <glenqb@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:57 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation on Retail Forex

This email is to inform the CFTC that I strongly oppose the proposal ( RIN 3038-AC61 ) to impose a
maximum leverage of 10:1 on Retail Forex accounts. I have been trading forex for four years and this
act would put me out of business. I urge you to reconsider and remove the maximum leverage of
10: lfrom your proposed regulations.

Sincerely,
Glen Quebe


